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Summer Safety Reminder 
 

 

Dear Tenant: 
 
As the landlord responsible for public housing properties throughout the 

province, the safety of Newfoundland and Labrador Housing Corporation 

(NLHC) residents, and their guests, is important to us.  

 

So, we remind tenants that the use of swimming pools, hot tubs, trampolines or 

fire pits of any source are not permitted on NLHC premises.   

 

Children’s wading pools are permitted provided there is adult supervision while 

in use; and it is emptied immediately after use.   

 

We thank you for your attention to this safety policy. 


